
Weekly Bulletin  

4th October 2024 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important 

to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are 

strongly linked, so it is important that all 

children are in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 94.74%.   

 

Remember we are always striving for 100% 

Events 
 

Family Events  

Thursday 24th October  

EYFS Lunch 
£3.22 per adult (2 adult maximum) 

Please book and pay on ParentPay to secure places 

by 15th October 2024 

(entry at the hall door at 11.45 am) 

 

Thursday 24th October  

Halloween Disco (Year 1 to Year 6)  

4.15 pm to 5.30 pm 
£3.50 pp on ParentPay secures a place.  

Please pay by 21st October 

(entry at the hall door at 4.15 pm) 

 

Drama Workshop 

All children will be enjoying a class drama 

workshop on Thursday 17th October 

 
 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Reading Awards Assembly 

 
We will now hold fortnightly reading awards 

assemblies to celebrate children who are reading 

four times a week.  

 

Families will be invited to join the assembly at 8:45 

and enjoy a reading themed assembly with the 

children.  

 

The next reading assembly will held on  

Tuesday 15th October  

 

The prizes in the Reading Prize Draw are: 

 

12 week Football Course Voucher – 1st Kick Football 

Season Ticket for Cheshire Phoenix (Basketball) 

Amazon Voucher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Trips & Events 
  

Tuesday 8th October 

VR Workshop – KS2 

Wednesday 9th October 

Slavery Museum Year 5 

Thursday 10th October  

Boat Museum Year 1 

 

 
 

 

 

Money Management & Budgeting 

Sessions 
  

Wednesday 9th October – 8.30am 

 A reminder that the next Money 

Management and Budgeting session for 

Parents/Carers will take place on 

Wednesday (in the school hall after drop 

off). There will be tea or coffee and 

biscuits or cake! 

If you attend ONE of these courses then 

you will be able to access the Cooking 

Workshop on  

Thursday 24th October at 8.30am 

where you will receive a FREE Slow 

Cooker. 

 

 



  



  



 

 

 

 


